
 
Boy Scout Troop 282 

Troop Website – www.t282.org 
We now have a Facebook page! Click here 

******************************************** 

           Troop 282 Activities 
In March the troop had a winter camping trip at Camp 
McKee. Backpacking cooking was the highlight of the 
backpacking trip. 

 
Those attended: l to r – Asa Thomas, Daniel Whitaker, Leader Jim 
Eggum, Ryan Carpenter and, Jeremy Terhune.  Taking the picture is 
Scoutmaster John Rotramel.   
 

 

 

 

Also, in March, the troop worked the dessert sales at the 
Mary Queen fish fry.  A lot of good desserts.  Scouts 
enjoyed selling desserts.  Many thanks to all the parents 
including Father Dan that brought the goodies and helped 
at the tables.      

 
Those attending were: l to r – In the background: Mr. Fritz, Scouts: Dan 
Whitaker, facing the wall is Issacs Downs.  Trevor Mott and Noah 
Sprout. Also attending, Asa Thomas, Jeremy Terhune, Ryan Carpenter 
Adults: Ivy Whitaker, Maribeth Downs and John Tomecek   

 

In April the troop built and maintained the yearly Easter 
Vigil fire outside the church.  Everything went great.   

  
l to r – Scouts: Nate Carpenter, Trevor Mott, Jeremy Terhune and Ryan 
Carpenter.  Leaders attending: Phil Roberts, Jacob Roberts and John 
Tomecek.   

 

 

 

 

http://www.t282.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Boy-Scout-Troop-282-118639071581993/?ref=page_internal


 

 

Where are the Eagles? 
Troop 282 is honored to have 73 Eagle Scouts on its Eagle 
Honor Roll since we chartered in 1962. So, what are these 
Eagles doing today? Where are they? If you know any 
Eagle Scouts from Troop 282, please let them know that 
we would like to highlight the Eagle Scouts of Troop 282, 
with a little bit of information about where and what they 
are doing now-a-days. Have them contact us. 

This month we found out that Eagle Scout Andrew Mann 
(2008), who graduated from Ole Miss in 2015 and 
commissioned into the United States Army. He branched 
to the Military Police, upon completion of my basic officer 
course he was assigned to the 546th Military Police 
Company out of Fort Stewart, GA. He served in this 
company since arrival as a Platoon Leader, the Executive 
Officer, and now as the Commander of the Rear 
Detachment. His Company deployed with 1st Armored 
Brigade Combat Team, 3rd Infantry Division to the 
Republic of Korea for 9 months. At the end of the year he 
will move to Fort Leonard Wood, MO to attend my 
Captain's Career Course before PCSing to a new duty 
station.  
 
 

See more about Troop 282 on www.t282.org 

If you are interested in Boy Scouts of America, either as a 
Boy Scout or adult leader, please contact Scoutmaster 
John Rotramel at (859) 223-4235 or Troop 282 Committee 
Chair, John Tomecek at (859)-296-5803. 

********************************** 

Upcoming Events 
• April – Day Hike with Pack 282 
• April – Backpacking  
• May - Camping at Stonehedge Farm 
• June – Fishing Otter Creek 

 

http://www.t282.org/
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